
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates for your Diary 
 

Half Term Holiday – Monday 17th to Friday 21st February 2020. 
School Reopens – Monday 24th February 2020.  Please be in the playground by 8.50am. 

           Spring Term 2020 

Parking – Building Work 

Parking is a continuing concern and we are doing all we can, with 

parking patrols and the local PCSO in-place at key times.  Please 

do not park on the Zig Zag lines or park outside residents’ 

homes.  Please keep to the speed limit on Abingdon Road.         

20 miles per hour.     

We appreciate your understanding whilst the building work is 

ongoing and our contractors will make every effort to keep the 

disruptions to a minimum.  

 

 

 

We are NUT FREE School 
No nuts in packed lunches please 
 

 

Birthday cakes – please avoid cakes that contain or may contain nuts.   We only accept birthday cakes  

that are cut up tray bake, or small cup cakes.  NO NUTS.  See below.  Thank you.  

                             

Photographs     

Tuesday 17th March Photoronics will be 

in school to take individual and family 

photographs.   

 

More information                                               

after half term.          

 

 

 

SIMs Pay – Dinner Money - £9.50 per week 

We have now agreed to move to cashless payments for dinner money.  Lots of information has been 

provided to parents and carers.  We will have drop in sessions at school Reception for help on setting up 

accounts on:   Tuesday 25th to Friday 28th February 2020   9 - 10.30am or 2 – 3pm  

 


